
From: #NO-REPLYMES no-reply.mes@police.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Acknowledgement – Ms Helen Orchard [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Date: 31 May 2024 at 8:05 AM
To: kpctpa@bigpond.com

Dear Ms Orchard,
 
I refer to your correspondence to the Commissioner of Police dated 11 May 2024, on behalf of Mr Ken Janson.  I wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence under reference number D/2024/592506.
 
The matter has been referred to the relevant NSW Police Force command for appropriate attention. 
 
On behalf of the Office of the Commissioner, I would like to thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the NSW Police Force.
 
This is an electronic acknowledgement of your correspondence, a response is not required.
 
Regards,
Ministerial and Executive Services
Office of the Commissioner

NSW Police Force
Locked Bag 5102 Parramatta NSW 2124
www.police.nsw.gov.au
 
 
This email address is not monitored for replies.
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